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Fairfield Christian Academy

Friday, November 15, 2019

Events
Upcoming

Christmas Shop (K-5)

Parent Teacher Conferences
There is still time to schedule a Parent Teacher Conference 
on Nov. 21st. Please contact Jerene Speakman (6-12) or 
Stacey Rauch (K-5) to be placed on a teacher’s schedule.

FCAAB Wreath Sale

Fairfield Christian Church has created Giving Trees located 
at Doors B, C and D for those in need during the Christmas 
season. If you wish to select a gift tag or two, please purchase 
the corresponding gift card and return it to Mrs. Rauch at 
Door B. She will ensure it reaches the Help Department of 
Fairfield Christian Church.

Giving Tree

November 18
Operation Christmas 
Child Boxes Due
November 21
Parent Teacher
Conferences
November 27-29
Thanksgiving Break
December 2
Athletic Booster
Meeting
December 2-6
Christmas Shop
Vendor Fair
December 6
Book Character Day
Grades K-5
December 7
Barnes and Noble
Book Fair
December 12
Band and Choir
Concert  (5-12)
December 13
Red Cross
Blood Drive
December 20
K-12 Jean Day
December 21
All Class Reunion
Dec. 23-Jan. 3
Christmas Break

Operation Christmas Child Boxes
All boxes Operation Christmas Child boxes are due this 
Monday, November 18th.  They may be placed in the foyer 
at Door B! Thank you to those who have decided to partner 
with Fairfield Christian Church and Samaritan’s Purse! 
Not sure what to place inside a box? Search for Operation 
Christmas Child on their website,www.samaritanspurse.org. DUE NOVEMBER 18TH

NO SCHOOL
11/27-11/29

If you wish to have your child shop for Christmas at the 
“The Secret Christmas Shopping Experience”, envelopes 
must be filled out by selecting quantities of 2 different 
prices. Please enclose exact amount or check payable to 
FCA and return envelope to your homeroom teacher 
before Thanksgiving Break.  You may contact Mrs. Wise via 
email at Lwise@fcaknights.us with any questions.

FCA's "All-Class Reunion" will be taking place before the 
basketball game on Saturday, December 21st. Please spread 
the word to all FCA graduates! To register, please email 
Heather Keener at hkeener@fcaknights.us and you will be 
given a free family pass for the game.

All Class Reunion

Timberpeg Tree Farm is partnering with the FCA Athletic 
Boosters to bring you our annual Christmas Wreath Sale! 
Please see your email for details. Fresh cut pine wreaths and 
grave blankets are available and will be delivered just outside 
Door B at FCA on December 2nd. Orders are due by 
Monday, November 25th.
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